
Our summer of sport commenced in style with the Y5/6 Quicksticks Hockey     

tournament. Seven schools were ready to do battle for the two Merseyside School 

Games Finals spots later in the term. Despite some rejigging of fixtures, a broken 

hockey stick and the scorching June sun, nothing could take anything away from 

the performances of the schools. A round robin tournament was used to decide 

the winners. After a number of high quality games, the group stages came to a 

close. All of the pupils eagerly sat down awaiting the results.  Having not lost a 

game, and having only conceding one goal    

throughout the entire tournament, it was St Aidan’s 

who took the title! Joining them and taking the final 

Merseyside School Games Finals spot was St Julies, 

who were also voted the Fair Play Recipients by our 

great leaders from De La Salle. A further congratula-

tions goes to Harvey from St Aidan’s who was award-

ed the Star Performer for his dominant display in 

both attack and  defence. A big well done to         

everyone that took part we hope that you enjoyed the 

morning.   
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